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          7th September 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to you all to provide you with an update on the leadership of Ganton School.  
 
Following a period of ill health, Eddy Wharton, Headteacher, has decided to leave Ganton 
School. Eddy has worked at Ganton for over 16 years and has taught many of the children and 
young people during his time. I know that you will join with us in wishing him all the best for the 
future. 
 
This term, Alec Young will be the Acting Headteacher at Ganton School and will continue to be 
supported by the Assistant Headteachers - Helen Robinson, Jordan Pullen and Tom Radge. 
Humber Education Trust and the local governing body of Ganton School will work together to 
seek a permanent Headteacher for the school and we will keep you informed about this in due 
course. 
 
Thank you for your continued support for Ganton School and we look forward to another 
successful year working together for the benefit of the children and young people in our care. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rachel Wilkes 
CEO, Humber Education Trust 
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